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For current YMCA news and updates! 

September 3, 2020 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Annual YMCA Golf Tournament set for Friday, September 18, 2020 
 

The Helena Family YMCA will hold the 24th Annual John Morrison Memorial Golf 
Tournament on Friday, September 18th, at Green Meadow Country Club.  All 

proceeds will benefit the Helena Family YMCA programs and Camp Child scholarship 
fund.  
 

Team of 4: $600 ($150 per player) 
Start time: NO shotgun start due to COVID-19 guidelines; Tee times will be 

scheduled between 10 am - 2 pm. Teams will be notified of their start time prior to 
September 18th. 
Sign-up deadline: September 11th  
 

 A complimentary lunch will be provided. 
 

This tournament is held annually in honor of John Morrison, Sr.  Mr. Morrison was a 
driving force behind construction of the Helena YMCA and our Camp Child facilities, 

as well as a longtime advocate of programs to benefit youth and 
families.                                                                     

For more information please visit helenaymca.org/golftournament2020 or contact 
Alana Cunningham at alana.cunningham@helenaymca.org. 
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